
Red Rose Primary School

3rd March 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

World Book day

We all had a great day yesterday celebrating World Book day.  The children looked amazing and there were

some very clever words and costumes.

Reading is without doubt the key to success and we encourage our children to read as much as possible.  For

that reason, we place a very high emphasis on purchasing appropriate books.  Our new reading books are now

available across school and in our library for the children to enjoy.

Children will be coming home with a £1 World Book Day token today which can be used against the purchase

of a new book. (please see info below regarding School Book fair)

Book Fair

A reminder that we will be hosting our book fair Monday 20th - Thursday 23rd March.  We can receive up to

60% commission to buy further books for school which is a great way for us to add further books into our

reading areas.

Our Book Fair coincides with parents’ evenings on Wednesday 22nd March and Thursday 23rd March, when

books will also be available to purchase in the hall.

You can use your £1 book token when purchasing a book and we will be able to take payment electronically or

in cash.

Parents’ evenings

All appointments for parents’ evening will be in person.  More information will follow.

Condolences

We were very sad to hear that the Chair of the Council, Cllr Beaty Bainbridge, had passed away peacefully on

Monday.  We have had the privilege to work with Councillor Bainbridge both in her capacity as a local

councillor and as a governor for many years.  We send our thoughts and prayers to all her family at this very

sad time.

Kind regards

Mrs A Brinton

HEADTEACHER
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